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77 South High Street 
13th Floor 

'it:%f^SS CaseyKozJDWski 
District99@ohr.state.oh.us State Representative, District 99 

March 31, 2011 

Todd A. Snitchler 
Chairman 
Ohio Public Utilities Commission 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: Case # 10-0176-EL-ATA 

Dear Todd A. Snitcher and members of the Public Utilities Commission: 

I am writing to you today urging that the all-electric discount be reinstated. I stand behind the 
countless number of constituents that have expressed their concems with the elimination of the 
discount. 

I am deeply concerned that many customers will be unable to afford their electric biljls if the 
PUCO rules in favor of increasing rates. Many of these homeowners built an all-eledtric home 
with the premise that they would be receiving such discount. 

I ask that there be a fair solution reached among all interested parties so that these homeowners 
do not suffer for complying with their side of the agreement. 

SUicnrely, 

Conunitcees 
-Agriculture & Natural 

Resources 
-Education 

Economic & Small Business 
Development 
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Casey R. Kozlowski 
State Representative, District 99 

cc: Commissioner Valerie A. Lemmie, Commissioner Paul A. Centolella, Commissioner Steven 
D. Lesser, Commissioner Cheryl Roberto 
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